
 Newbridge Primary School 
 Year 6 Daily Learning 
 

Monday 4th May: 

Good morning to you all! We hope you had a lovely weekend and were able to get out in the fresh air. 

This Friday is VE Day – 75 years since the guns fell silent at the end of the war in Europe. We will be basing Thursday’s 

work on this day – there will just be four days of plans as Friday is a Bank Holiday to commemorate and remember the 

lives lost and sacrifices made. 

 

Daily reading Comprehension- VE Day  

 

 



 



 
 

 

Year 6 Book 
Group 

I would like you to read chapters six and seven of Orphans of the Tide by Struan Murray (make sure 

you have a biscuit and a drink when you are reading).  

 

Perhaps read it out loud to an adult – what do they think of the story? 

 

 

Daily Maths Fractions Revision - Adding Fractions: 

Remember when adding fractions, the denominators have to be the same. Remember to think about 

lowest common multiples – the lowest common multiple of 3,4 and 12 is 12 so you would convert the 

denominators to 12ths. 

 



Ready: 

 

Add the following fractions: 

 

 
Steady:  

 

Use the symbols >, < or = to make the calculations correct: 
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Go: 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Daily English Writing to entertain: 

Midsummer Night’s Dream 

Today, Tuesday and Wednesday, you are going to produce a simplified version of Midsummer 

Night’s Dream for a younger child. 

You might want to create a cartoon version, a double paged spread, a short story or retell it verbally 
and record it. It is entirely up to you! 
Where to start: 
Firstly, write out the main events that happen in order, these will be the basis of your retelling. 
All you need to do is  ‘pad them out’ – by this I mean add in a little more detail - descriptive words and 
phrases or maybe some dialogue. Remember you need to convey the story to someone younger but 
still entertain them. Don’t make it too simple - ensure you hook them in! 
If you want to do a cartoon strip there are lots of blank proformas online or you can draw your own 
like the ones below. 
 



 

 
 
 



 
 
Be creative and enjoy! 
 

Well-being Random Act of Kindness: 
Today perform a Random Act of Kindness for someone in your house - what will you do? 
 

Problem of the 
day 

 
 

Friday’s spot the difference answers  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Today’s problem: 
Which glass will be full first? 
 
 
 

 
 

Healthy Me  

    
Have a go at this! Can you spell your whole name in exercises?  
 
 
 



The activities below are supplementary and can be used to further extend learning opportunities whilst at home. 
Home Learning 
 

Please look at your Home Learning grid. 
Visit the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the tab Classes and 
click on your class.  
 
Please plan and complete these activities throughout the duration of the school closure. 
 

Termly Spellings 
 
 

Please take time to learn spellings for future weeks and to re-visit past spellings. 
These can be found on the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the 
tab Classes and click on your class. 
Also, you can learn the Year 5/6 statutory words that we have provided for you. Concentrate on the  
spellings that you know you find tricky.  
 
Remember the ways in which we practice them each week in class: 

• Writing them forwards and backwards 

• Writing the vowels in a different colour  

• Write them in a pyramid shape 

• Look, write, cover, check 

• Each letter could be a different colour 

• You could also find out their meaning by using a dictionary. 

• Can you write each one in a sentence? 
 

National 
Curriculum  
Word Lists 

Look in your Reading Log and find all of the spellings for your year group. How many of these can you 
learn? Can you write a sentence using the words? 

Curriculum 
Overview 

Take time to look at the Curriculum Overview for your year group. This can be found on the school 
website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ Go to the tab Key Information, go down the 
menu on the left hand side to Curriculum, go to Termly Overview and click on the one for your year 
group. 
 
Talk to a grown up at home and decide on an aspect you would like to find out more about. This 
means that when you come back to school, you will be able to share something new. 
 

Useful websites Please see the useful websites list. 

Well done for trying all of these areas of learning. Please can I ask that your parent sends a few lines in an email to let me   
know what you have completed today 
All Year 6 communication to go through this email: 

 

6b@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk 

 

Please look out for tomorrow’s learning, from Mrs Amor and Mrs Button. 
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